
October 25, 2023

Claims Billing and Coding Notice

Greetings,

Effective 11/1/2023, Denver Health Medical Plan (DHMP) will be partnering with 
a different vendor for claims billing and coding.  DHMP will continue using 
National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) methodology developed by The 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), the official conventions and 
instructions provided within the ICD-10-CM, the ICD-10-CM Official Guidelines 
for Coding and Reporting and other coding and billing tools to ensure accurate 
claim billing, coding and payment of claims.

All inquiries regarding claim edits will now be addressed by calling Denver 
Health Medical Plan’s Provider Services Line at 303-602-2003 or you 
can find information on the provider resources section of our website at                       
DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org.

Thank you,

DHMP Claims Department

For a complete Claims Guide, please follow the link below.                                              
www.DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/claims-guide 

Provider Services 303-602-2003

https://www.denverhealthmedicalplan.org/for-providers
https://www.denverhealthmedicalplan.org/claims-guide

